
 

Preschool Newsletter 

Dearest Parents, 

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. We hope you had a wonderful year and thank 
you for always supporting me and our classroom. If 2021 has 
been amazing, I can’t wait to see what 2022 has in store. May 
next year be filled with laughter, joy and the love of Jesus in 
each of our homes and school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

• Week of 21st to 24th – Closed for Christmas 
• Dec 30th & 31st- Closed for  Moving & New Years Holiday 

 

 
 

Learning Focus: 

Letters: Ii, Jj, Kk 

Math: Number review and 
Matching 

Science: Ice and Snow 

Character E.D: Giving and Sharing 


